
   

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

It’s that time of year again, when we look back and evaluate various programs and practices that have been in place 

this year related to family-school partnerships and set goals for the upcoming school year. Please join us for the 

opportunity to jointly develop school and district Title I Parent & Family Engagement Plans, budgets, family-school 

compacts, as well as provide input for building staff capacity for the 2019-2020 school year. Parent/guardian input 

provided at this meeting and other opportunities that took place throughout the school year (including the recent Annual 

Title I Parent Survey) will be incorporated into plans for the new school year. Additionally, you will have the opportunity 

to hear from consultants about the power of reading and writing connections. We look forward to meeting with you, 

and to continue our partnership for student success! 

 

PLEASE JOIN US IN MAKING PLANS TO WORK IN PARTNERSHIP TO INCREASE  

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT IN THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

THURSDAY, APRIL 18, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. – 7:45 P.M. 

PAULDING COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

3236 ATLANTA HWY. DALLAS, GA 30132 

BOARD CONFERENCE ROOM 

For more information, please contact Kim Williams 

PCSD Title I Parent Involvement Specialist 

kcwilliams@paulding.k12.ga.us 770.443.8000 ext. 10229 

 

All parents/guardians of students attending PCSD Title I schools are invited to attend. 

 

 

 


